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Dear Bridges of Deer Creek Homeowner: 
 

The past few years the HOA Board and management have fielded many 
comments regarding the use of fireworks in the Bridges of Deer Creek 
neighborhood. Recently the Board of Directors discussed the concerns of 
homeowners in board meetings and decided to adopt a policy that bans the use 
of fireworks for the safety of the community. The new policy is attached. Please 
take some time to review the policy. Please contact Ryan Smith at 
 Ryan@legacysouthwestpm.com or 214-705-1615 with any questions. The 
Board of Directors and Legacy Southwest wishes you and your family a Happy 
Holidays! 

 
 

Regards, 
 
 

Legacy Southwest Property Management 


